
PRESS RELEASE 
 
CONTACT INFORMATION: 
Kevin Barbee 
Executive Director 
ELEVATE Coweta Students 
PO Box 781 
Newnan, GA 30264 
kbarbee@elevatecowetastudents.org 
(404) 313-4113 
 
 

FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE 
 
 

ELEVATING COWETA STUDENTS IN OUR CURRENT TIME OF NEED 
 
(Newnan, GA – March 19, 2020) - During this time of uncertainty, 
students are vulnerable to confusion, fear, and difficult 
thoughts. The staff at ELEVATE Coweta Students are working hard 
to see that the needs of our Coweta County students are met. 
  
As schools around the county closed and students shifted to 
online learning, ELEVATE staff sprang into action. Leveraging 
technology to overcome social distancing, they are putting in 
place plans to initiate a campaign of emailing, texting and 
spending online time with students and their families.  These 
means of digital outreach to students are helping to support, 
encourage, and uplift them. 
 
In addition to online support, ELEVATE staff are serving 
students directly by taking them food and basic needs that they 
would otherwise be without. Social distancing directives have 
presented a new set of challenges in getting supplies to 
students.  No student should go hungry and ELEVATE staff are 
working hard to overcome logistical challenges to support 
students. 
 
ELEVATE Coweta Students is a Coweta County based nonprofit 
organized to serve students and their families.  They ask for 
your support in this time of need.  Please follow and support 
their online initiatives via social media 
 
 
Facebook - https://www.facebook.com/ElevateCowetaStudents/ 
Instagram - https://www.instagram.com/elevatecowetastudents/ 



LinkedIn - 
https://www.linkedin.com/company/elevatecowetastudents/ 
In addition to social media, ELEVATE Coweta Students maintains a 
full suite of online resources for students on their website at: 
 
https://elevatecowetastudents.org 
 
 
ELEVATE Coweta wishes to thank all those in the community who 
generously support the organization and asks that others who are 
willing to help consider doing so.  The future of our community 
rests with our students. 
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